Kester, Tony

'Stephanie Blunt' <sblunt@tridentaaa.com>
2/7/2013 9:25:58 AM

RE: Healthy Affair on Feb. 15

Julia will let her know.

From: Stephanie Blunt [mailto:sblunt@tridentaaa.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2013 9:12 AM

To: Kester, Tony

Subject: Healthy Affair on Feb. 15

Tony,

| just spoke with Berita Martin with Charleston Area Seniors and she has requested that Julia Norwood (from your
office?) contact her to let her know that she will not be attending the Healthy Affair on James Island. Linda Naert
from Trident AAA will be attending instead.

Thanks,

Stephanie M. Blunt

Executive Director

Trident Area Agency on Aging
4450 Leeds Place West, Suite B
North Charleston, SC 29405
Phone: (843)554-2282

Fax: (843) 554-2284
www.tridentaaa.org
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